
   

 

 

 

REPUBLICAN PARTY OF NEW MEXICO STATEMENT ON 

GEORGIA U.S. SENATE RUNOFF ELECTIONS 

   

Albuquerque, January 6—The following is a statement from Republican Party of New 

Mexico Chairman Steve Pearce after the Georgia runoff elections gave the Democratic 

Party control of the U.S. Senate: 

  

 “With Democrats now controlling the U.S. Senate, the America we know will likely stray 

into dangerous waters. The Democratic Party has shifted to a radical, leftist agenda that’s 

become the new norm. We face an Administration that’s shifted to the extreme left with 

socialist policies that will lead our country into decline. If the Administration enacts even a 

portion of the plans it campaigned on, it will cause irreparable damage to our core values 

and freedoms. Taxes will rise, our oil and gas industry will be lost and the unborn will not 

be protected. Our Constitutional rights and freedoms will be compromised.”  

 

 

The Republican Party of New Mexico (RPNM) advances the ideals of individual liberties for 

the advancement of its citizens and the greater prosperity of our communities 

throughout New Mexico. Led by an Executive Board and its Chairman, former NM 

Congressman Steve Pearce, RPNM serves all New Mexicans via its headquarters in 

Albuquerque and can be contacted at (505) 298-3662. 
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